
Because I care about you and the community we live in, I have made a donation 

on your behalf to the 2024 SOS Caring for Community at Christmas program. This 

donation will help provide groceries for someone who can't afford food to put on 

their Christmas table. As a way of honouring all those who make a difference in the 

lives of others in our community, your name will be displayed on the SOS website 

sosd69.com/christmas/ throughout the month of December 2024. 


